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Monthly Newsletter 
              November 2015  

 

President’s Message  

 

Many thanks to the Social Committee members for their planning and hard work to make the 

Oktoberfest afternoon such a huge success!   The Social Committee members donate many 

hours of time and talent to provide activities and events throughout the year that help to bring 

neighbors together and strengthen our neighborhood ties. Thank You All! 

 

Regretfully, Board Member and Secretary David Hettrich has had to resign his position due to 

work demands.  We thank David for his dedication and commitment to the community during 

his tenure on the Board.  

 

In our continuing effort to strengthen our neighborhood relationship and communications with 

the Marietta Police Department through the M-STAR (Marietta - Strategically Targeting Areas 

with Resources) program, members of the Marietta Police Community Response Unit will 

present a seminar on Home and Holiday Safety on Thursday, November 19 at 7:30PM at the 

Lee’s Crossing Clubhouse.  Please plan on attending to hear tips on how to have a safe holiday 

season.  

 

Joe Fenton 
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Around the Neighborhood 

  
Home and Holiday Safety Seminar 

 

Members of the Marietta Police Community Response Unit will present a seminar on Home and 

Holiday Safety on Thursday, November 19 at 7:30PM at the Lee’s Crossing Clubhouse.  Please 

plan to attend this important and timely presentation. 

 

 

Lee’s Crossing Men’s Club 

 

The LC Men's club meetings will be cancelled for November and December. We will meet again 

in January, at our usual date and time.  Look for details in the January newsletter. We wish 

you Happy Holidays. 

 

Thanksgiving Week Garbage Pick Up Schedule 

Regular services for Monday and Thursday will be on Monday only before the holiday. 

Regular services for Tuesday and Friday will be on Tuesday only before the holiday. 

Yard waste services will be on Wednesday. 

 

 

  
 

Upcoming Neighborhood Events - Mark Your Calendars 

 

November 19 

Seminar on Home and Holiday Safety 

7:30 pm at the Clubhouse 

 

December 6  

Christmas Cookie and Beer swap - more details to come 
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Clubhouse Rentals 

 

If you have any questions or need to book the clubhouse, please call or e-mail Tricia Wilson at 

770-428-8144 or triciaww@mindspring.com.  In an effort to keep our Clubhouse clean and in 

the best condition, the rental deposit has increased to $250.  However, if you return the 

clubhouse after rental in its best condition, the entire deposit will be returned. 

 

 

Neighborhood Notaries 
 

Greg Amaden   Lee’s Trace   770-429-9264  

James Belrose   Lees Trace    770-794-9897 

Melissa Drehs    Lee’s Trace   216-392-1424 

Brenda Fairbanks  Trailwood Lane  678-290-4810 

Angela G. Ford   Lee’s Trace   678-234-7430 

Carolyn Richardson  Cedar Branch Court  770-427-9900 

Cecilia E. White  Trailwood Lane  678-922-1933 

  

If you are a Notary and are willing to help out your neighbors, please send your name and 

phone number to leescrossingmariettaga@gmail.com.   

 

 

 

Classifieds 

 

CLASSIFIED SUBMISSIONS:  When submitting a classified ad, please use the format being used 

for the ads listed below.  Pictures will not be printed. Please make sure to include contact 

information and state how long you wish the article to run.  All submissions will run ONE 

MONTH unless otherwise requested.  

 

Babysitting 

My name is Lindsey Crowe. I am a senior at Marietta High School. I love children and animals. I 

work at Starbucks part-time but also babysit/pet sit.  My contact info is: 678-756-2399 
 

Babysitting 

Rebecca Napier and Jessica Napier are both 13 years old and ‘Safe Sitter Certified’! The girls are 

very good with children and will give 100% of their attention to your kids. They are trustworthy, 

reliable, loyal, responsible and looking for babysitting opportunities in Lee’s Crossing! If 

interested, please contact their Mom to coordinate the job.  Kelly Napier (Rebecca and Jessica’s 

Mom) at (786) 897-1397 
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Lee’s Crossing Food Drive for Must Ministries 

 

Due to all of the rain and the crisis in South Carolina, donations to Must Ministries have 

been drastically reduced, but the need remains the same. Please fill a grocery bag with the 

items on the flyer and help us replenish the MUST Food Pantry! 
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Around Town 
Calendar of Events – November 

Day Event 

6 Marietta Square Art Walk 

6 Scaryetta Trolley Ghost Tour 

7, 14, 21, 28 Marietta Square Farmer’s Market 

7, 14, 21, 28 Marietta Food Tour 

14 Breakfast with Santa 

14 Cherokee Heights Arts Festival 

14, 28 Marietta Square Artists Market 

11/20/15 – 1/3/16 Marietta Square Winter Wonderland 

27 Remember When Club 

 

For more information on these and other events, please go to the City of Marietta’s website at 

http://www.mariettaga.gov/city/visitors/calendar.   

 

The Marietta Kiwanis Club has recently started a new branch for people age 40 and under.  

This program allows those that are building their careers access the club's community 

involvement and networking without the high member fees.    For more information, please 

contact Pam Platt at pamplatt@gmail.com 

 

 

Neighborhood Business Spotlight 

 

If you would like to tell your neighbors about your business or recommend someone else’s -

business, please send us a BRIEF paragraph giving pertinent information along with contact 

information.  Submissions will printed first come – first serve each month, based on space.  

Send your information to leescrossing@mariettaga@gmail.com.  Note:  Please keep 

descriptions to ONE SHORT paragraph in WORD format.  Do not send brochures, flyers or 

pictures as they will not be published.  ALL SUBMISSIONS MUST BE SENT TO EITHER 

leescrossingmariettaga@gmail.com or to trevathan.angelia@gmail.com.  NO SUCCESSIVE 

MONTHS. 

 

Business Spotlight: 
 

 

 

I Recommend: 
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 To receive newsletter by e-mail:  send request to leescrossingmariettaga@gmail.com 

 

For ON-LINE EDITION, go to www.leescrossingmariettaga.com 

 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS for the December 2015 Newsletter is November 28.  Any 

submissions after this date cannot be guaranteed inclusion. 

 

Newsletter Editor:  Angelia Trevathan   e-mail: trevathan.angelia@gmail.com   

Phone:  770-312-6374 

 

The LCHA Newsletter and Website are published and maintained for the benefit of Lee’s 

Crossing homeowners. The purpose of the Newsletter and the Website is to promote Lee’s 

Crossing and to provide our homeowners with information regarding Lee’s Crossing activities 

and related issues.  The homeowners have entrusted the LCHA Board of Directors with the 

obligation and right to ensure content conforms to this purpose.  As such, articles or advertising 

endorsing political positions or candidates or other subject matter the Board deems to be 

divisive, offensive or inappropriate in nature will not be published or posted.  All appropriate 

content is welcomed and encouraged as a means of furthering awareness and communication 

within our neighborhood. 

 

Mailbox Repair:  If you need a new post call Bob Schoonover at 770-422-8774. Contact Shellie 

Evans at 404-405-5852 for mailbox post paint.  For a mailbox number placard contact David 

Burke at david.burke@gmail.com.   

 

Clubhouse Rental:  Call Tricia Wilson at 770-428-8144 or e-mail triciaww@mindspring.com 

 

Neighborhood Directories:  Soft copies of the Neighborhood Directory are available in PDF 

format.  Send request to leescrossingmariettaga@gmail.com.   

 

Clubhouse WiFi network Name/Password:  lcswimtennis 

Tennis Court Reservations:  www.holdmycourt.com/reserve2/lctc  
 

Board Members  
 

Joe Fenton, President  678-581-0033   Jason Waters, Director   678-290-9116 

1068 Foreststone Way     600 Trailwood Lane 

 

Erroll Eckford, Director      404-226-0088   Angela Ford, Treasurer 678-234-7430 

656 Trailwood Lane     521 Lee’s Trace   

  

David Burke, Director   412-512-0750      Covenant Enforcement 

1164 Chestnut Hill Circle     David Waldrep 

       770-514-0821     

Walt Walker, Director   770-428-4755   dfwaldrep@gmail.com  

1060 Foreststone Way 

    

Board Email: leescrossingmariettaga@gmail.com   


